
Roslin Primary School 
‘Exciting learning within our friendly and active community of Roslin’  
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It has been lovely working with your child so far, this year, and we’d like to take 

this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support.    

Cheryl Primrose and Carol-Ann Selfridge. 

HWB 
P1 will continue with gym on 

Monday and Thursday. We 

will have another two 

weeks of gymnastics in 

May. We will try to use 

outdoors as often as 

possible. 

Please make sure your child 

has a full bottle of fresh 

water at school each day as 

it can get very hot in the 

class. 

We will also be looking at 

ways to keep ourselves 

safe in a variety of 

situations. 

Numeracy and Maths 
In numeracy we are continuing working with numbers to 20/100, and 

addition/subtraction within 10/20. 

Please keep practising number bonds to 10 at home on a regular basis. 

 

In maths we are learning about symmetry. We will also be using everyday items to 

measure length and weight, put items in order of size or weight and use the correct 

vocabulary when talking about measurement. 

Cross-curricular Learning 
This term we will be looking at Fairy 

Tales. A special dragon may visit our 

classroom (but shhhhh... the children 

don’t know about this). We will continue 

to develop our skills of recording, 

creating and working together. 

 

In RME we will be learning about 

Ramadan and Eid and we will be looking 

at stories in Hinduism. 

 

It would be helpful if your child comes 

to school wearing sun screen or can 

apply his/her own, so we can go outside 

for outdoor learning. 

 

 

Literacy 
We will be looking at fairy tales and continuing our work on sequencing and creating 

posters.  We will continue to practise correct letter formation and word building.  
 


